
 
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: October 2, 2020 
 

Mayor Jacobs to Speak About Parks, Splash Pads and Landfill Contracts 
 

Knoxville, Tennessee—During his Weekly Update, which will post at about 3:30 p.m. today, Knox County Mayor Glenn 
Jacobs will highlight the announcement of the new Veterans Memorial Park, the extension of Splash Pad operations and 
big savings resulting from a new landfill contract. 
 
In the meantime, please enjoy September’s County Chronicle, where we look back on the month’s events and 
announcements.  
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https://www.facebook.com/watch/?v=3014407078882124

